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TI BiH will present at the press conference preliminary findings of the monitoring of the election campaign, including advertising of the political parties, election rallies, budget allocations for the parties and the use of public resources for electoral promotion. 

Banja Luka, 6th October 2014 – Transparency International Bosnia and Herzegovina (TI BiH) is organizing a press conference at which the preliminary finding of the monitoring of the election campaign will be presented.

Over the past period, TI BiH has monitored advertising in print and electronic media, election rallies, and conducted the research on budget allocations for political parties.

Also, TI BiH has conducted the research on the use of premises of the public institutions by the political parties, as well as the use of the institutional resources for the purpose of the election campaign.

TI BiH will present all preliminary findings to the media at Wednesday, 8th October 2014, at the Hotel Europe in Sarajevo, with the beginning at noon. 
